
LEGAL NOTICE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Sunriver Service District 
 
A public hearing will be held by the Sunriver Service District on Wednesday, June 11, 2025, at 
9:00 a.m., in the Barnes and Sawyer Room, 1300 NW Wall Street, Bend, Oregon. The purpose 
of the hearing is to consider the adoption of recommended fees and charges for providing 
services. Fees and charges are reviewed and considered on the basis of the actual cost of 
providing services. All interested parties may appear and be heard at the hearing. 
 
Copies of the proposed fees may be inspected at the office of the Board of Commissioners, 1300 
NW Wall Street, Bend, Oregon, between the hours of 8 a.m. and 5 p.m., Monday through Friday.  
Please contact Cam Sparks, Budget & Financial Planning Manager, 541-388-6536 with 
questions. 
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